mark smith

I write to thank the Commissioners for extending the comment period.

Also to urge the Commission to ban fracking and any and all related activities such as frack waste
disposal or treatment from the Delaware River watershed. Additionally, I urge the commissioners to
ban the taking of water for fracking purposes from the Delaware or it's tributaries. The Delaware
River is far too valuable resource to imperil by permitting fracking or any activity related to
fracking such as water taking or waste treatment or disposal.

Please remember that the Commissioners are charged with protecting the Delaware for the good of
the public.

Mark Smith



